
 

 

 

 
 
Dear exhibitors, 

 

Due to Michel Schwab’s decision to leave Sainte-Marie-aux-Mines in June 2012, we 

wish to inform you that the mineral fair will now be organised by ‘Mineral & Gem à 

Sainte-Marie-aux-Mines’. This emanates directly from the council of Sainte-Marie-

aux-Mines, ruled by Mister Claude ABEL (Mayor of the city), and supported by a 

professional team specialised in the organisation of events, with at its head 

Raymonde KISTLER (who is at the origin of EURO GEM).  

 

We invite you to take part in the next  

International Mineral and Gem Exhibition that will take place  

 

from Thursday, June 21st through Sunday, June 24th 2012 
in SAINTE MARIE AUX MINES 

 
 
Thus, we offer you the opportunity to book your usual place, which could also be 
enlarged, with of course all the positive administrative authorisations and in perfect 
conformity in safety and security.  
 

You will be sent in the next days the registration form, the exhibitors’ file as well as 

the tariffs, and we can already ensure you that the rates will be in the same range as 

the ones charged in 2010 !  

 

Our engagements :  

- To keep on developing our exhibitors’ and visitors’ loyalty by offering them 

the authentic and green welcome of our valley, on the contrary of an 

exhibition hall 

- To welcome exhibitors having high quality items to keep a professional 

image  

- To restrict the number of places in order to fully satisfy you regarding the 

space you might need 

- To orientate our actions in considering all your needs 

- To ensure you full safety regarding the traffic, the parking lots and the VIP 

access.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Concerned about welcoming you in the best conditions, we put all our efforts 

together so that this event, located in a UNIQUE SETTING TO THE WORLD, will go 

on growing.   

 

We wish to thank you for trusting our organisation, and we would also like you to 

know how aware we are of your embarrassment, and how sorry we feel about the 

inconvenience caused by the  premature departure of the former organiser.  

 

We remain at your disposal for any piece of information you may need, and we hope 

to see you soon.  

 

Claude ABEL – Mayor     Raymonde KISTLER - Manager 
 


